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You are the Voice of Christ  

in a Changing World 
 

The base from which we serve as the Voice of Christ in a Changing World is the parish.  A strong 

parish provides opportunities for sharing the Good News of Christ, for welcoming those that 

are searching for a spiritual home, and a base from which we are sent out into the world. The 

parish also provides a place for worship, community and education in the faith. To be stewards 

of the Gospel, we need to be stewards of our parish. This requires the vision and inspiration to 

see the parish, not as it is, but as it could be. We are called to offer ourselves and our treasure to 

make our local church all that is can be. 

 

  


